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I am in favor of this bill because we live in a time when librarians and teachers are 

being vilified, harassed, and threatened with violence and prosecution. It's that 

simple. Parents should parent, teachers should teach, and librarians should be left to 

select materials and promote literacy.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Shaun Hearn, MLS 

Albany, Oregon 


